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Rosenberg Corey

From: Greg Driscoll <gdriscoll222@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:04 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Please stand against this poorly written bill.  If passed this bill will further hinder the supply of available 
housing by making it unattractive for investors to build new units, dramatically limit the landlord's ability to 
provide a clean, safe homes to their tenants by limiting their ability evict problematic tenants and remove the 
incentive to modernize and upgrade existing properties. 
 
Thank you 
Greg Driscoll 
 


